
From:

Dear Parishioner,
 
Please see below email regarding a consultation by the Derbyshire Police and
Crime Commissioner on the current Police and Crime Plan.
 
Please feel free to make whatever representation you wish.
 
Kind regards,
 
Peter Bambury
Clerk to Boylestone Parish Council
 
 
From:	PCCOffice	<PCCOffice@Derbyshire.Police.UK>
Date:	Wednesday,	17	July	2024	at	10:33
Subject:	Derbyshire	Police	and	Crime	Plan	ConsultaGon
 
Dear	Clerk,
	
Police	and	Crime	Commissioner	Nicolle	Ndiweni	has	launched	a	consultaGon	on	the	Police	and
Crime	Plan	for	Derbyshire.	The	responses	to	this	consultaGon	will	directly	feed	in	to	the	Plan
and	help	us	to	tackle	the	challenges	that	will	make	Derbyshire	safer.
	
Nicolle	understands	that	to	do	this,	the	Plan	needs	to	truly	reflect	the	needs	of	our
communiGes	throughout	Derbyshire.	To	help	achieve	this,	Nicolle	has	asked	if	you	could	do
just	2	things:
	

1.	 Please	complete	the	survey	yourself.
2.	 Please	share	it	with	your	Parish	Councillors,	residents,	family,	friends,	community

groups,	work	places	and	anywhere	you	can	so	that	no	voice	or	community	is	leR
behind.

The	survey	can	be	accessed	here:



The	survey	can	be	accessed	here:
	
hSps://qrco.de/PoliceAndCrimePlanSurvey
	
The	consultaGon	is	running	unGl	the	1st	September.
	
If	you	would	like	any	further	informaGon	regarding	the	consultaGon,	please	feel	free	to	get	in
touch.
	
Kind	regards,
	
Communica3ons	and	Engagement	Team
Office	of	the	Police	and	Crime	Commissioner	for	Derbyshire
	

	
Office	of	the	Police	and	Crime	Commissioner	for	Derbyshire
Email:	pccoffice@derbyshire.police.uk
Web:	hSp://www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk
Follow	the	OPCC	on	social	media:	Derbyshire	OPCC	Socials
Address:	Force	HQ,	BuSerley	Hall,	Ripley	DE5	3RS
To	keep	updated	about	the	work	of	the	Commissioner	and	the	OPCC,	please	sign	up	to
Derbyshire	Alert	by	clicking	on	the	following	link	–	www.derbyshirealert.co.uk
	
	
PLEASE NOTE: This e-mail message is intended solely for the person to whom
it is addressed and may contain information of a confidential or legally privileged
nature which should not be disclosed. If you have received this message in error,
please notify the sender immediately and delete the message and any
attachments or copies. Any review, re-transmission, dissemination or other use
of, or taking action in reliance upon, this message by persons or entities other
than the intended recipient is prohibited. Any views or opinions expressed in this
e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent the views
of Derbyshire Constabulary or any other person and Derbyshire Constabulary
does not accept liability for any statement or opinion expressed. Please be
aware Derbyshire Constabulary monitors all internet e-mail activity and content
to maintain system performance and appropriate business usage. Derbyshire
Constabulary’s privacy notice can be viewed Here.
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